tilstock is believing tilstock is learning tilstock is reflecting tilstock is smiling tilstock is aspiring tilstock is nurturing tilstock is achieving



NEWSLETTER ISSUE 6 FRIDAY 23RD MARCH 2018

Parent Consultations

You should have received a text confirming your appointment time.

If you have not received a message or you would like to make an appointment, please speak to Mrs Hamilton.

Easter

Next week, we will be selling tickets for an Easter raffle. Tickets will be available to purchase every break time and are priced at 20p each.

The draw will take place in church at our Easter service which is on Thursday 29th March at 2pm.

The children are looking forward to celebrating this special time of year and it would be lovely to see parents and friends there. Parents will be able to collect their children from the church. Children will also receive their Easter eggs. There may even be a few sweet treats for parents!



Sports Relief Mile

As it's Sport Relief, the children in Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 visited Sir John Talbot's on Thursday to take part in the Sport Relief Mile. Children in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 ran the mile on our school field. Congratulations to the children who ran the mile at Sir John Talbot's as they raised money for Sport Relief.





T: 01948 880347

E: tilstockadmin@mmat.co.uk

W: www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk





Japanese Culture

Mrs McKinney has been teaching the children about Japan and they are even learning key words and phrases. This weeks Oaks have been assembling sushi. It went down well with all and the children of Acorn class cannot wait for their turn next week!



YouTube

As part of our safeguarding work we would like to remind parents that Youtube advice that only those over the age of 13 set up accounts and we will be talking to the children about the danger of sharing photos and videoes in school over the coming weeks.

If you would like support with discussing these issues at home the NSPCC Share Aware champaign has some great videos and prompts. It also has tips on how to keep your child safe on line. Please visit https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/

Reading

Thank you to all of the parents who attended the reading meeting. We will be adding the powerpoint to the school website shortly. If you have any questions then please speak to your child's class teacher.



Upcoming Events

You should have a received a letter giving details of several parent events coming up. These include:

- Parent Consultation Afternoon -Tuesday 27th March at 1pm – 6pm
- Easter Service at Tilstock Church -Thursday 29th March at 2pm
- Residential Information Evening -Thursday 26th April at 3:30pm

New Website

Our new school website can be found at: www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk.

Staff will be adding documents and photos regularly so keep an eye out!

Mr. Spicer's Riddle

Draw a line. Without touching it how do you make the like longer?

Last week's answer: 888+88+8+8+8 = 1000

